
Printed on: 11/06/2019 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

06/06/2019  10:56:322019/1496/P COMMEMA

IL

 Adrian Phillips 1. Whilst the brickwork is now red, the intention is still to use blue roof tiles and blue wall tiles. These do not 

comply with the Inspector’s ruling (following the public appeal) which stated that above-ground the new 

building should be the same as the old bungalow: specifically red roof tiles, red wall tiles.

2. Please confirm that the Planning Department will review all the detailed window/door drawings as they are 

extremely technical, before they are signed-off. 

3. At the Appeal it was agreed that the proposed (at that time) modern wooden gates (facing the road) would 

be replaced by wrought-iron gates that were in keeping with the others along the road. Please confirm that this 

requirement is being met.
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